
HR  Schmidt  attends  19th
Salzburg Europe Summit

“I am very pleased to have had the opportunity to take part in
important  talks  on  the  Western  Balkans  and  new  European
horizons  at  the  19th  Salzburg  Europe  Summit.  Unity  and
determination of the international community are crucial for
safeguarding peace, security & the EU integration of Bosnia
and  Herzegovina,”  said  the  High  Representative  Christian
Schmidt.
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